



______________________________________________________________

REPORT OF THE MANAGING DIRECTOR OF URBAN VISION

______________________________________________________________

TO THE LEAD MEMBER FOR PLANNING

ON 13TH MARCH 2006
______________________________________________________________

TITLE: Broughton Road Rail Track Incursion Works, Pendleton

______________________________________________________________

RECOMMENDATIONS:  That the Strategic Director approve the works as detailed herein.

______________________________________________________________

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  The scheme detailed within this report has previously been approved under the scheme of delegation.  As the works are under £100,000 approval for the costs is now delegated to the Strategic Director.  The purpose of this report is to inform the Director of those costs and to seek that approval. 

______________________________________________________________

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS: Report to the Lead Member for Planning on 4th April 2005

______________________________________________________________

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:  Low (see client implications)

______________________________________________________________

SOURCE OF FUNDING: Block 3 Transport Capital Programme

______________________________________________________________

LEGAL IMPLICATIONS: N/A

______________________________________________________________

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: Nigel Dickens


COMMUNICATION IMPLICATIONS: N/A


CLIENT IMPLICATIONS:  Failure to maintain the highway in a safe manner will increase the accident record and could lead to claims against the Authority.  Similarly, failure to improve the network could lead to claims against the Authority both in terms of increased accidents and increased congestion.  Ultimately, failure to manage congestion could lead to Salford being declared a failing Authority and Sec. of State intervention. 


PROPERTY: N/A

______________________________________________________________

HUMAN RESOURCES: N/A

______________________________________________________________

CONTACT OFFICER: John Pedder – 0161 779 4884

______________________________________________________________

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S): Irwell Riverside

______________________________________________________________

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:  Enhancing Life in Salford.

______________________________________________________________

DETAILS:

Previous Lead Member report dated 4th April 2005 gained approval for the following scheme:

Railtrack Incursion Works

The work involves the realignment of the kerb line on Broughton Road bridge in  Pendleton using high containment kerbs to prevent vehicles crashing onto the railway or encroaching on to the footway where the loading capacity is sub-standard. 

A decorative pedestrian guardrail will also be erected adjacent to the new kerb to protect the general public. The guard rail will be painted to match the colour of the street furniture being installed on Broughton Road.

In line with Standing Orders Urban Vision have now submitted a quotation for those works as follows:

Works - £62,789.89

Fees   - £9031.00

Total     £71820.89

It is therefore recommended that this quotation be accepted.

Bill Taylor

Managing Director Urban Vision
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